
Call for nominations: 

Precambrian Division: Howard Street Robinson Lecture Tour 

 “The Robinson Medal recognizes respected and well-spoken geoscientists who 
have made exceptional contributions towards the scientific study of Precambrian 

geology and or metal mining through a presentation of a distinguished lecture 
series across Canada. The medalist is selected by the Howard Street Robinson 
Committee and the Executive of the Division sponsoring the tour – the Mineral 
Deposits Division or the Precambrian Division on an alternating annual basis.” 

We are now accepting nominations for the 2020-21 Howard Street Robinson speaker tour. 
Nominations (letter highlighting the nominee’s contributions to Precambrian geology and a CV 
if you have one or a publications list if you don’t) can be sent directly to Deanne van Rooyen 
(deanne_vanrooyen@cbu.ca). All nominees will be presented to the Howard Street Robinson 
Medal Committee who will choose the medallist. Nominations will remain open until February 
15th 2020. Please consider nominating someone for this award, it is an easy process and a great 
way to celebrate distinguished Precambrian geologists! 

In even-numbered years the Precambrian Division selects the Howard Street Robinson Fund 
lecturer, who tours geoscience departments across Canada. These talks are some of the 
highlights in the geoscience departments across the country and an excellent opportunity for 
students to hear from some of the most prominent researchers in Precambrian geology in 
Canada. Recent past tours were completed with great success by Dr. Becky Jamieson from 
Dalhousie University (2016-17) and Dr. Derek Thorkelson from Simon Fraser University (2018-
19). Recent medallists from the Mineral Deposits Division were Dr. Steve Piercey from 
Memorial University (2017-18) and JoAnne Nelson from the BC Geological Survey (2019-20). 
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